New Date for NCAI’s State of Indian Nations Address
Tuesday, February 10, 2009

Please update your calendars! National Congress of American Indians President Joe A.
Garcia will deliver the 8th Annual State of Indian Nations address on Tuesday, February
10, 2009 at the National Museum of the American Indian (NMAI) in Washington, D.C.
The event will start promptly at noon with a reception at 1:00 p.m. sponsored by NMAL

The speech is a forum for relaying to the President, the American public and Indian
nations the general state of America's Indian nations and will outline Indian Country’s
priorities for the 111th Congress and the Obama Administration.

The speech will coincide with the release of the President’s budget. It is vital that Indian
Country has a voice during this time.

Join us for this historic occasion. Space is limited. Please RSVP to April Hale at
ahale@ncai.org.



